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In literacy this week we will be exploring a new text about saving the planet 
called ‘10 Things I can do to help my World’. We will be discussing the ways 
we show our love for the world, talking about the impact rubbish has on the 
environment and looking for recyclable materials in our classrooms. 
 
In maths we  will be starting some work on doubling and making our own dou-
ble dominoes.  

Words of the Week  
 
 

 
 Please can we remind the pupils that toys should not be being brought 

in to school. We have noticed that they are causing arguments and can 
easily get lost or broken. Thank you for your support with this. 

 
 Please ensure that your child brings a named sunhat to school during 

hot spells. We only have a few spares, and unfortunately without one 
pupils are unable to go onto the field as it is quite exposed. 

 
 As a reminder you are invited to celebrate the Platinum Jubilee with  

pupils from 2:40pm on Thursday 26th May on the academy field. Please 
bring along your own picnic blankets or chairs to join with music and 
games. We are also hoping you will follow our theme and dress up on the 
day too!  

 

Phonics–  
 

We will continue to build words 
with new code ch tch sh  

 
 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

The Queen of Hearts  


